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CCU ANNOUNCES CHANGE IN ITS TICKER 

 
 
(Santiago, Chile, May 18, 2007) –CCU will change the Company's ticker in Chile, from 
"CERVEZAS" to "CCU", as of Tuesday, May 22. 
 
This change in the name under which the shares of the Company are traded 
seeks to reflect the diversity of its products. CCU is the main beverage producer in 
Chile and also has operations in Argentina. Its broad product portfolio is composed 
by alcoholic beverages (beer, wine, pisco) and non-alcoholic beverages (mineral 
waters, nectars, soft drinks and functional products), besides confectionary 
products. 


